







Transport Malta

Malta Transport Centre Marsa, MRS 1917 Malta

Tel: (356) 2122 2203 Fax: (356) 2125 0365 Email: info.tm@transport.gov.mt

www.transport.gov.mt

Subject: Letter of Interest/Support for I-SharE LIFE – Innovative sharing solutions for full electric travels in small medium size urban areas

12th September 2017, Malta.

To whom it may concern,

The Sustainable Mobility Unit within Transport Malta has been informed by Coordinating Beneficiary FNM S.p.A. about the contents and the actions proposed by the I-SharE LIFE proposal, which promotes and tests the use of innovative models of services of electric car sharing in small to mid-sized urban areas, and we would like to express our interest in this project and our willingness to be informed about its activities, to take part in meetings, and to contribute to our best extent to the foreseen project activities, namely in terms of feedback and communication.

The Sustainable Mobility Unit is interested in being involved in the project, in quality of observer/stakeholder, as we consider this project to be in line with some of our activities and mission, most namely as regards the policies and interventions on the issue of sustainable mobility and mitigation of emission of greenhouse gases and pollutants from road transport. Among those policies, the ICS (Initiative Municipalities for Car Sharing) and the ICBI (Iniative Low-Impact Fuels) are particularly attuned to the I-SharE LIFE project. Moreover, the National Strategy for Sustainable Development explicitly positions Italy within the UN Agenda for Climate and Environment, that also includes reduction of GHG and pollutants from road transport as one of the main objectives

The Sustainable Mobility Unit is in particular willing to support I-SharE LIFE's awareness raising and dissemination activities within Italy, to provide feedbacks and directions to the project beneficiaries in the context of national policies and regulations.

We are looking forward to a fruitful cooperation.

Sincerely.

Mr. Peter Paul Barbara

Director

Sustainable Mobility Unit

Phone: 00356 25555504 Email: peterpaulbarbara@transport.gov.mt